
June 4, 2021 

Jolene Wolfley, DRB Chair 
Planning Department 
City of Albuquerque 
600 2nd Street NW 
Albuquerque NM 87102 
 
Re: DRB Project No: PR-2020-004676 / Macritchie Storage 
 
Dear Chair Wolfley, 
 
I am the owner of the property depicted in red on the below portion of zone atlas page K-9.  I am 
aware that Macritichie Storage is working to develop an RV Storage facility on Volcano Road at the 
location shown in yellow below.  I am also aware that Macritchie Storage has applied to vacate a 
portion of Volcano Road to effectively create a cul de sac between my property and theirs.  I 
understand that DRB will be hearing this request on June 9, 2021.  This letter is to let you know that 
I support this request to vacate a portion of Volcano Road.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Lewinger 
San Kinshin LLC 
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